
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent I oppose this bill because: I am not ok with my children being asked about personal 
information. If our families personal information is wanted, then it should be presented to the parents. 
 
Regards,  
Kimberly Floyd  
PO Box 136 
Imbler, OR 97841  
 


